
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Mark Your Calendars… Elfridges Returns on 5th December! 
 
For one day only, the Junior FOGS team is thrilled to bring back our famous Christmas Shopping event 
“Elfridges” – and it’s bound to be more festive than ever! 
 
If you’re new to the school, Elfridges is a chance for our young shoppers to browse, choose, and buy gifts for 
their nearest and dearest (or maybe even a little something for themselves!). It’s heartwarming to see the 
children carefully pick out gifts, soak in the Christmas spirit, and enjoy their very own festive shopping 
experience! 
 
Here’s how it works: 
 
There will be a selection of gifts priced from 50p-£3. 
 
Vouchers will be available in different amounts so children can shop like pros using “real” money!  
Buy vouchers for your child via:  
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=89666 
 
 
Make a Difference option: You can also make a gifted donation of any amount to help  
those children who may need a little extra cheer. These donations also help fund future events. 
 
Vouchers are available NOW and must be purchased by midnight on Monday 2nd December. 
 
🎅 Get Festive: Christmas hats, headbands or any Christmassy headgear is encouraged.  
Each child will receive a special festive treat at the checkout! 
 
We’d love extra helping hands – if you’re interested in being one of our Christmas elves  
to keep the Christmas magic flowing, please email us (Fogschools@outlook.com) or message  
us on Facebook. Let’s make this Elfridges the best one yet! 
 
 
 


